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Forks of the Patuxent

Post Office Box 477, Odenton, Maryland 21113-0477

19 October 2009 o \“\'VE
)
RECEIVEy,

Larry R. Tom Fean W

Anne Arundel County Office of Planning and Zoning - ocT 2 0 20p9
2664 Riva Road PLANNIyg Al

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 M]MSTRA TION
Dear Mr. Tom,

Representatives of the Forks of the Patuxent Improvement Association re antly
met with the Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) conce ning the
proposed Chesapeake Terrace Rubble Landfill. MDE informed ug

According to MDE records, they never received any response -
They also have not sent your office any updated submissions du at lack of

response.

We feel certain that the Office of Planning and Zoning must have responded. We
know this is an important county issue and would not be ignored. County
representatives have attended all Administrative Hearing Officer and Board of
Appeals hearings over the last four years and have raised no objections;
therefore we know you are following this case closely.

Please provide us with copies of your correspondences with MDE so that we
may update their records. This would then allow you to receive updated materials
and submissions sent to MDE regarding this proposed landfill, since there have
been many.

Sincerely, _
. [ Ao bk f V*'\Aw) *’“’L‘\
Michael Murphy

President, Forks of the Patuxent
Improvement Association



